
2016 CPAC Performance Information 
 
Tickets:  Students may purchase 4 tickets for each day they perform; tickets will be 

$10.00 a piece.  (Lap children do not need a ticket.)  Extra tickets may be purchased on 
a first come, first serve basis beginning Monday May 2nd at 3:00p.m. in the WEST 
LOBBY of the MAIN building.  We WILL likely sell out of all shows so please don’t 
wait until the last minute if you need extra tickets.  
 
Seating:  Seating is on a first come first served basis. Doors will open 30 minutes prior 

to each performance.  Reserved seating is not available. Tickets will only be numbered 
to avoid overselling.  PLEASE NOTE:  There is to be no saving of seats.  Ushers will 
fill in all empty seats, beginning 20 minutes before each performance. 

 
Place:  The performances will be held in the CPAC Theatre.  All students MUST be 

dropped off 30 minutes prior to their performance time at the SOUTH Entrance with 
the brick columns by the large parking lot. Parents and guests MUST use the new 
SOUTH entrance of the Theatre by the brick columns and fountain planter ONLY! 
 
Dressing Rooms:  All students will be assigned a studio as a dressing/waiting room. 

 
Please be aware that all students will be expected to remain in their assigned 
studio throughout the entire performance.  NO STUDENT WILL BE 

ALLOWED TO LEAVE BEFORE THE PERFORMANCE IS OVER UNLESS IT 
IS ARRANGED WITH THE FRONT DESK IN ADVANCE.     A television/video 
of the performance will be available for the student to view in their assigned 
studios.  ABSOLUTELY NO DANCERS WILL BE ALLOWED IN THE THEATRE AT 

ANY TIME DURING THE PERFORMANCES!!! 
 
Time:  For performances, all students must arrive 30 minutes before curtain. Friday 

and Saturday evening performances begin promptly at 7:00 p.m., Saturday and Sunday 
afternoon performances begin promptly at 1:00 p.m, Sunday evening performance 
begins promptly at 5:00pm.  Doors will open 30 minutes before curtain. 
 
Costumes and Make–up:  Students performing in the first half should arrive in 

costume. Students performing in the second half may dress in their assigned studios. 
 
Hair:  Hair must be worn as specified by the instructor.  

 
Make–up:  Make–up should include foundation, eye shadow, eyeliner, mascara, blush, 

and lipstick. 
 
Tights:  Please check with your instructor or the front desk prior to rehearsal and 

performance regarding specific brand and/or color of tights needed for each costume. 
 



DVDs:  Performance DVDs will be available for purchase again this year.   Extra forms 

will be available at the front desk.  Parents may video and/or take pictures during 
rehearsals ONLY!  
 
Theatre:  We wish to emphasize the formality of our Theatre.  FOOD AND DRINKS 

are strictly prohibited in the theatre.  Please turn off all cell phones and pagers. Again, 
all students must remain in dressing rooms during the performances. Please be aware it 
is very unprofessional for dancers to enter the theatre IN COSTUME AT ANY TIME. 
 
After Performance Pick-Up:  We ask that only 1 parent per family 

come backstage to pick up dancers following the performance.  This will 
alleviate congestion backstage. 


